Pierz Music News 7

...IN THE BAND ROOM

Our 9-12 Bands had a FANTASTIC concert this past week! Congratulations to all on a great performance! Our 5-8 bands have also been working on new musical skills as we wrap up the first half of the year! We are looking forward to enjoying our Holiday Break and wish you all a very...



...IN THE CHOIR ROOM

9-12 grade choirs put on a wonderful concert on Monday and are looking forward to a well-earned break next week!
5-8 choirs continue to learn about some music and singing fundamentals

UPCOMING DATES

- January 4th, Pep Band GBB
 6:30 meet in band room
- January 5th, Pep Band
 Wrestling 6:15 Meet in Band
 Room
- January 12th, Pep Band BBall Double Header VS.
 Little Falls 4:45 Meet in Band Room. Pizza w/ LF
 Band during the evening!

KEEP IN MIND

If you are thinking you may want to send in your students instrument for maintenance or need any supplies. Contact Mr. Pohland if you have questions!

CONTACT US

jpohland @pierzschools.org 320-468-6458 ext. 1433 sotremba@pierzschools.org 320-468-6458 x 1432



PHOTOS FROM BAND! ALUMNI PEP BAND!









